Hello Parents and Guardians,
It was great to see a number of you at the recent Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) meeting, minutes of which follow. 
The next PAC meeting will be held on Monday, January 18, 7.00 pm via Zoom. A link to join the meeting will be sent nearer the time.
If you would like additional information, or if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact a member of the PAC Executive (contact information is available on the PAC webpage of the School website), or visit the PAC webpage: https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/oak-bay-high-school-pac/
Thank you and hope to see you at the next meeting.
Deidre Murphy
On behalf of the Oak Bay High School PAC 
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